
Ms. Melinda Cheshire 
3805 GILLETTE DR 
WILMINGTON, NC 28403-7117 
(910) 313-1147 
 

Jul 15, 2017 
 
Office of Exemption Determinations 
EBSA (Attention: D-11933) 
U.S. Department of Labor 
200 Constitution Avenue NW, Suite 400 
Washington, DC 20210  
 
 
 
Dear U.S. Department of Labor, 
 
Remember, baby boomers vote the millennial generation doesn't. If you 
want to keep your seat and want the Republicans in power, remember 
those people who voted you in there.  You originally voted for 
Americans to invest their money into the market and then what happened? 
2008. 
 
Take away your retirement given, yes, given, to you by the people, and 
see how it would be for you. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read my email.  
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. Melinda Cheshire 
 


